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School closes Friday 17th July reopens Wednesday 2nd Sept  
Morrclo

Staffing 

We’d like to say 

goodbye and good 

luck to Miss Potts 

as she leaves to 

join her new 

school, and wish Mrs Sim well as she 

goes on maternity leave. We also have 

Pauline Lee leaving, our lunchtime 

supervisor, we hope she enjoys her 

retirement. 

Since the letter was sent last week 

about staffing changes we also have 

Miss Kitching starting as a classroom 

assistant in Key Stage 1, and Miss 

Dawson joining us as a lunchtime 

supervisor.  

Water safety 

A reminder to ensure children don’t play 

near large areas of water over the 

summer holidays, and are supervised if 

they are near lakes or rivers. 

Year 6 leavers 

Our Year 6 leavers will perform ‘Alice 

and Alex in Wonderland’ this afternoon, 

which we’re sure you 

will all enjoy. 

After confirmation of 

the Sats results they 

are fantastic once again, including 3 

pupils at Level 6. They have all worked 

exceptionally hard and been a credit to 

the school in their behaviour and 

attitude over the years. 

So as Courtney, Rhianna, Matthew, 

Declan, Callum, McCauley and Bethany 

leave for secondary school we wish 

them every success for the future. 

Summer fayre 

We had a fantastic time 

at our summer fayre, 

thanks to everyone who 

contributed and attended. 

We made a huge total of £480, which 

will go towards school funds. 

Awards assembly 

Our end of year awards 

assembly takes place on 

Friday 17th July at 1.30pm 

– all parents/carers are 

welcome, please come along. 

Children are allowed to go home with 

parents after the assembly has 

finished. 

KS1 free school meals 

In September all KS1 children (those in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) will still 

have a school dinner free of charge, in 

accordance with Government guidelines.  

Children in KS2 need to pay for dinners, 

the first week back will be £5.85. 
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Would current Year 2 parents please be 

aware that your child may need to pay 

for dinners as they move to Year 3. 

 

Go-Givers 

Miss Potts and Class 4 have taken 

part in the annual Make a Difference 

Challenge in which schools throughout 

County Durham participate – for the 

second year in a row our school won! 

We have been asked to provide training 

to other schools by the organisers as 

our school has done so well. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

We would like to thank everyone for all their help and support over the year, and       

wish everyone a lovely summer break. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

  

  

 

Friday 17th July                               - School closes summer holidays 

- Awards assembly 1.30pm 

Wednesday 2nd September                   - School reopens         

    


